

JULY NEWSLETTER

This is the last newsletter of the school year—where has the time gone? We are nearly done for another year and it is time to say "goodbye" to many of our

wonderful children as they move on to their new schools. We are sad to see them go and will miss them—but are also happy and proud of how well they have done; they are so ready for the next stage of their education.

KNOWSLEY SAFARI PARK We had an amazing whole school day out together. It was lovely to see the children's excitement as they saw all those beautiful animals. Some of us were even brave enough to go into the Bat Cave and experience bats flying around our heads! Thank you everyone for coming with us and making the day a big success

CELEBRATION DAY There was a fantastic turnout for our annual Celebration Day garden party. I am sure you will agree the children did brilliantly with their singing and drumming shows. We are so proud of all the children and the progress they have made this year. It was lovely to spend time with you, enjoying the delicious food you had brought to share. JJ the magic clown did an amazing show and even the rain didn't stop him! There are more photos of both these events on our website.

DIARY DATES NEXT SCHOOL YEAR 2018

- 10th September: Children return this week.
- October 17th INSET day. School is closed to children.
- ♦ October 21st—25th Half Term Week

We have had the most wonderful year in Nursery with your gorgeous children, and

Abercromby Families. We hope you have an amazing Summer Holiday.

Please come back and see us!

Best Wishes

Tam and the Abercromby Nursery Team



